Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Discusses Developments in Iraq and the Region with
American Ambassador
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The head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his office
in Baghdad, on Monday, March 31, 2014, the U.S. ambassador to Baghdad Stephen Beecroft.
The two sides discussed the developments of the political process in Iraq, the regional

developments as well as the upcoming elections.



